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9 October 2019 

 

 

 

 

Dear Madam President,  

Dear Mr. President, 

 

The Inter-Parliamentary Union (IPU) and the School of Social Sciences and Government of 

Tecnológico de Monterrey are very pleased to inform you about an Executive Education 

Parliamentary Leadership Seminar that is open to men and women MPs from all around the 

world. 

 

The IPU works for a world where every voice counts, and where democracy and parliaments 

are at the service of the people for peace and development. To achieve this, parliamentary 

leadership is essential.  

 

As part of its objectives, the IPU places emphasis on empowering members of parliament, 

with the aim of providing them with the skills they need to make a difference in the lives of 

the women and men they represent.  

 

The School of Social Sciences and Government of Tecnológico de Monterrey offers a 

unique experience to political officeholders. Through educational experiences the School 

trains women and men committed to the development of their communities and to 

sustainable and responsible use of natural resources. 

 

The Executive Education Parliamentary Leadership Seminar will be held in Mexico City, 

Mexico, from 25 to 28 November 2019. You will find attached a concept note presenting the 

programme as well as the conditions for participation. The course will be held in English and 

is open to passionate and committed men and women MPs ready for action. As there is only 

room for 50 participants, applications must be sent to seminar@invitados.itesm.mx no later 

than 25 October 2019. A selection committee led by the School of Social Sciences and 

Government will then inform candidates if their application has been accepted. 
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We hope that this new initiative will meet with success and interest in your parliaments, and 

we encourage you to support the participation of members of parliament who are interested 

in attending. We would also be grateful if this information note can be shared with the widest 

possible parliamentary audience. 

 

More information on the Executive Education Parliamentary Leadership Seminar can be 

found on the IPU website. We look forward to your active participation and a successful 

event.  

 

 

 

 

 
Gabriela Cuevas Barron 

IPU President    

Alejandro Poiré, PhD  
Dean of the School of Social Sciences and 
Government  
Tecnológico de Monterrey 

  


